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GRAND Knight’'s
MESSAGE
Guenter A. Rieger

Dear Brother Knights.

| hope that each of you had a very good
summer, and would like to welcome you to
our new fraternal year. | would like to thank
all Brother Knights for participating again
in the Executive  and Council
Committees/Service Programs. If you’ve not
been as active in our Council activities as
you might have been, please consider
making a Resolution now to volunteer to
help us with our Council activities.

| know that you are eager to participate,
but may not know how to get started. The
best way to get started is simply to attend a
meeting to see what is about to happen.

Meetings will be held on the 2™ Tuesday
of each months conducted according to
Supreme regulations.

| asked Brother Knights to enrich our
meetings with your presence.

Together, we will be able to continue the
work, our Founder Father Michad J.
McGivney started over 100 years ago.

If you have any questions, comments,
submission for the newsletter or suggestions
or if you decide to volunteer, please call me
at (250) 546-6059 or email me at

GK4949@qguenterrieger.com

Supreme Knight Carl A. Anderson
appointed Past Grand Knight, Brother Mark
Lopianowski as Financial Secretary for
S.James Council 4949. Term: Three years.
Congratulation to Brother Mark.

On a personally note: My Hernia surgery
on August 19th, 2010 at VJH went well.
Thanks for your prayers.

A BIG Thanks is going to our Past Grand
Knight Brother Mark Lipianowski for a job
well done. | would like to thank Brother
Mark and all Brother Knights, assisting me
to overcome some short comings. Thank you
Brother Knights for your continuing
participation to Helping Us, to Help Others!
Fraternally
Guenter A. Rieger, GK




